
(312) 337-1868 

9 November 1983 

Ms. Donna Scott 
official Document Clark 
Room 180 State Office Bldg., 
st. Paul, Minn. 55155 

Dear Ms. Scott: 

CONSULATE GENERAL OF IRELAND 

400 N. MICHIGAN AVENUE 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60611 

With reference to your letter dated November 7, 1983 we wish 
to advise that the Consul Generals change as to their contract 
and stay in the united States. 

The Consul General at present is: 

Hon. Mr. Liam Canniffe 
Consulate General of Ireland 
Room 911 - 400 N. Michigan Ave., 
Chicago, Ill. 60611 

Please mark your records accordingly. Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

·~~· 

for Consul General 




